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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref. No. - Cir/RBS/2019-20/No.46 Date- 21.10.2019
To: Parents (Class 7 to Class 12)

From: The Principal

Subject: Deferral of decision regarding extension of school timings during Cycle Tests

Dear Parents,

This is with reference to the circular released on 16™ August 2019, regarding the extension of school
timings for senior school students during cycle tests.

After listening to parents and an internal review, we have decided to defer this decision. The cycle test
will be conducted during regular school timings during this academic year.

However towards the end of this academic year, the academic team will conduct a comprehensive
internal review, based on cumulative experience of the previous two years with new school timings.
This review will focus on analyzing the gaps in academic time vis as vis curriculum requirements
across subjects, and re-think on solutions to address the same. Based on this review, a final decision for
coming academic year 2020-21 will be informed to parents by the month of April.

This decision is taken in the best interest of all stakeholders, and we believe that the outcome after the
second detailed review should be fair and acceptable to all, in the best interest of students.

We will look forward to your continued support and cooperation.
Thanking you.
Regards

Ao Lluate

The Principal
Redebricks School



